
NORTH MAC COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #34 

January 23, 2013 

Budget Hearing – 5:30 p.m. – NORTH MAC HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

  

 

The Budget Hearing was opened by President Steve Furman at 5:30 p.m. in the North 

Mac High School Cafeteria. 

 

Members present: Cole, Etter, Handy, Hays, Sloman, Furman  

 

Member absent: Matuska 

 

Also present: Marica Cullen, Rob Horn, Bruce Paisley, Dennis McMillin, John Downs, 

Nancy Bitner, Patti Fetter, David Spann, Millie Burgess, Kim Eldridge, Anna Allen, 

Diane Moore, Jennifer Graham, Judy Hendricks, Stephanie Sisson, Dick Sisson, Carla 

Seifert, Holly Fester, Ron Ocha, Jodi Worth, Kay Cameron, Terri Worth, Jacqueline 

Myers, Penny Brown, Connie Schroeder, Jon Langellier, Rick Maguire, Melissa O’Neal, 

Betsy Cassen, Robert Staff  

 

Charlie Handy turned the meeting over to Marica Cullen. Ms. Cullen presented a power 

point showing the shortages of incoming money for the next year. The power point 

reflected a comparison of previous years. 

 

Mr. Handy then opened the meeting for questions and comments from visitors.  

 

Several members from the audience, including Millie Burgess, Kim Eldridge, Ron Ocha, 

Rich McElfresh, Terri Worth, Tony O’Neal, and Jodi Worth proposed questions and 

comments to the board.  The board openly addressed all questions and comments.  

 

Budget hearing was closed at 6:30 p.m. 

  

       __________________________ 

       President 

 

 

       ___________________________ 

       Secretary 


